
DIARY DATES

NEWSLETTER Friday 20th December  2024

Dear families,

What a wonderful time of year, the children have certainly 
been singing, partying, meeting the reindeer along with all the fun of the 
fair. Along with the final year 5&6 performance and Christingle, the 
reindeer and the fair, it certainly has been a busy and heartwarming time. 

Although we are usually proud of the children, we can and are incredibly 
proud of staff this term who have passed their assessments and 
certificates whether it is Ms Jacob, Ms Dooley, Ms Rahman and Mr Hall 
who has completed the National Professional Qualification for Headship 
(NPQH).  Teachers are life-long learners and we embody this in what we 
do in our professional life to support classroom and leadership practice. 

We wish you all a wonderful Christmas and New 
Year 

and look forward to 2025. 

W

7th Jan - Nursery & Reception Open 

Morning at 9:30am

All children return to school on 

Wednesday 8th January 2025

Half term: Monday 17th February

Year 6 SAT week: 12th-16th May

End of Spring Term: Friday 11th April

Easter holiday: 14th - 25th April 2025

Summer term: Monday 28th April 2025



WORSHIP FOCUS

Jesus said “I have come so that you can live life in all its’ fullness” John 10:10
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STARS OF THE WEEK
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Being prepared for the 
coming of Jesus

Antonio  

Darla  Micah  

Ameerah   Alby 
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Pixie  Alexis   

Paris 

For your shining kindness thank you Rachel 
and Clare and all the elves for successful 
Christmas preparations. 



SCHOOL NOTICE BOARD

Cross Teach visited our school to reenact the story of Baby Jesus.

This year our reindeer were Ant and Dec! We learnt lots about them 

as well as being able to feed them or stroke them. The fluff on their 

horns is called velvet and they butted the railings to try to get this 

off! Reindeers drop their velvet and their horns as we have learnt 

from previous visits. .


